

OMB Control No: XXXX-XXXX

L-500

[Delineation Follow-up Letter]

<<Date>>

Dear PSAP Participant:

The U.S. Census Bureau (Census Bureau) is providing you an update on the status of the 2020 Census Participant Statistical Areas Program (PSAP). We are now performing a final review of statistical area updates, submitted during the delineation phase, to ensure all updates meet the established criteria for the 2020 Census PSAP.

In January 2020, we will begin the verification phase of the 2020 Census PSAP. During the verification phase, you will have the opportunity to verify that we have correctly recorded the statistical area updates you provided during the delineation phase. Once the verification phase starts, you will have 90 days to verify your updates and submit any corrections to the Census Bureau.

We appreciate your interest in the 2020 Census PSAP and look forward to working with you during the verification phase.

## CONTACT INFORMATION

E-mail: geo.psap@census.gov

Phone: 1-844-788-4921

Web site: http://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/decennial-census/about/psap.html

Sincerely,

Albert E. Fontenot, Jr. Associate Director for Decennial Census Programs

cc: State Data Center Contact

We estimate that completing this program will take a total of 40 hours on average, from 2018-2020. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to geo.psap@census.gov. This collection has been approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). The eight digit OMB approval number that appears at the upper left of the letter confirms this approval. If this number were not displayed, we could not conduct this survey. The Census Bureau conducts this program under the legal authority of the Title 13 U.S. Code, Section 6.

